
October 25 
19 3 5

Dear Mr. Hunter,
*

May I acknowled e your letter 
of the 23rd October, making application for 
the position of Steward or Manager of the 
new Faculty Club.

I have passed your letter on to 
the Secretary of the Club, Hr. N. Sf. Morton, 
of the Department of Psychology.

Tours very truly,

Robert Hunter, Esq., 
Guards Badminton Club, 
4171 Esplanade Avenue, 
Montreal.Que.


